
A STATEMENT FROM MARY WADE HOME 
 

NEW HAVEN—Friday, September 18, 2020—“For decades, Mary Wade Home has 
been a senior care community that has made it our culture to support our 
employees and empower them to come forward with any issues of concern—this 
is what makes Mary Wade the compassionate home it has been for so many 
years. During these past six months of the COVID-19 pandemic, we have been 
particularly attuned to the concerns of our staff given the uncertainty of the virus 
and its effects, and we have consistently worked to accommodate their needs, all 
the while maintaining our primary focus of keeping residents healthy and safe. 
This is who we are. While we cannot comment on any pending litigation, I can tell 
you we work every day to grow that strong relationship with our employees, to 
listen to them and to make Mary Wade a place where they truly feel they 
belong.” – David V. Hunter, President & CEO, Mary Wade Home 

 

 


